Dear Parent(s):
Looking for a creative way to tell your student, “I love you and I’m proud of you”?  Place a recognition ad in the yearbook!

Whether your son or daughter is an elementary student or a middle schooler, a recognition ad is always a great idea. In the future, seeing your message will bring a smile as they remember your love and support during these important years. And, it’s easy to create a recognition ad. Just send us a copy of your favorite photo and compose your message.

While you’re thinking of what your ad will look like, also think about the size of the ad space. Select a horizontal or vertical format in a variety of sizes and costs. Take a look at the examples in our brochure.
We can even keep the ad a secret until the yearbook is distributed (but only if your son or daughter isn’t on the yearbook staff).

Reserve a space for your ad today to say how proud you are. Like the yearbook, your message will be a permanent memory.

Thanks!

Sincerely,

The Yearbook Staff


RECOGNITION AD ORDER FORM
Student Name 

Class   
Name


Address
City
State
Zip

Phone
 Best time to call

(    Please keep this a secret from my student.

Size

Cost


Message

      V   Vertical           Horizontal           Photo Enclosed         Need Photo Taken

Signature

Enclosed: Ad $                                                    Check#
Please include a stamped, self-addressed envelope for the return of your photo(s).
